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March 4, 2020 

 

 

Coronavirus update 

 

 

Dear Clients and Associates, 

 

As the number of infections of the coronavirus (COVID-19) continues to rise in Japan, the 

government recently decided and announced several precautionary measures to stem the 

spread of infection. 

 

Even in these circumstances, we would like to reassure you that we keep our Tokyo head 

office and Kansai branch office in Osaka open and running normally, by having equipped 

most of attorneys and staff members to work at home as necessary by remote access over 

the internet. 

 

Meanwhile, in consideration of the government basic policies, the management decided that 

the staff members should refrain from conducting meetings with visitors in our office for the 

time being.  If you have already scheduled a meeting with us in the office, we might be in 

touch with you promptly about rescheduling.  We hope all of you understand and accept it 

as a reasonable decision.  

 

We remain at your disposal for any questions and enquiries on the matter you may have. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

Tsukuni & Associates 

 


